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Lockdown PRACTISE ONLY finished:  Thank you 
 
Friday | Rāmere 1 April 2022 
 
Kia Ora, Mālō e lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orāna, Kamusta 
 
Today on Friday 1 April, we practised our emergency procedures under the guidance of 
Harrison Tew®, who specialise in emergency management planning for schools and 
educational facilities.   
 
The procedures we follow allow us to respond safely and quickly to a range of situations.  
 
We’re delighted to share that our practise today went very well with our tamariki and staff 
responding safely and calmly!  Our Harrison Tew® expert partner was very impressed with 
our school wide response.  Well done, Team.  Super proud of you all! 
 
During the year we’ll continue to practise our emergency procedure exercises to ensure all 
staff and tamariki remain familiar with them. 
 
Should you become aware of a lockdown or an evacuation at the School, I ask that you 
please do not attend the School or phone, as we will not be able to respond.  Your presence 
or contact may make it more difficult for us or the emergency services to manage a 
situation. 
 
Any information about an emergency occurring at the School will be updated on our 
website as regularly as possible: www.tamakiprimary.school.nz  
 
We believe that it is important that we have regular practises for lockdowns and evacuations 
so that we can all be well prepared and familiar with our procedures should an emergency 
occur.   
 
Thank you so much for your support.  Have a lovely and safe weekend. 
 
Ngā manaakitanga, 
 
Dr Deanna Johnston 
Principal | Tumuaki 
(09) 527 6345 extn 702 


